
Butte County Office of Education – Expanded Learning Programs 

EXPLORE - AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS 
1859 Bird Street, Oroville, CA 95965 

Phone:  (530) 532-3051 
Fax:  (530) 532-5699 

 

2020 – 2021 School Year 
 

 

Dear Oakdale Heights Parent/Guardian: 
 

Now that Butte County has entered the “Red” tier we are able to offer limited after school 
programming.  We are so excited to see your child back in our program, October 26th.  The 

BCOE Expanded Learning Program will be following all COVID health and safety guidelines.  
Students will have their temperatures checked each day during sign-in, will be required to wear 
a mask and practice social distancing.  We will operate in small grade-level groups of no more 

than 13 students to one supervising adult.  Please note that we can only provide programming 
for the days when your student is on campus.  We appreciate your patience and understanding 

during this transition period.  Please know that your student’s health and safety is our primary 
goal. 
 

Days and hours of operation: 
 

Schedule A (Monday/Wednesday) – Mondays and Wednesdays 2:30 – 5:30-5:45 
Schedule B (Tuesday/Thursday) – Tuesdays and Thursdays 2:30 – 5:30-5:45 
Schedule A and B – Fridays are Zoom event days 

 
To assure your child a place in the after school program, please do the following: 

 
1. Return completed New Registration Form, and signed Responsibility Form, to the After 

School Program Site Coordinator, Kimberly Neitz at Oakdale Heights, between 1pm 
and 5pm.  

2. Group A or B must be clearly marked, and all areas, including email, must be 

filled in on the paperwork. 
 

To assure student safety: 
 
1. Make sure your child’s regular day teacher knows that he or she is attending the After 

School Program. 
 

2. Program staff will check the identification of all individuals picking up students from the 
After School Program.  Please make sure that individuals picking up students are 
permitted to do so and are listed on the registration form.  Please note that all elementary 

school age students must be signed out by a parent or guardian.   
 

Children are unable to attend the program until all of their paperwork has been 
received.   Remember, due to COVID restrictions and health and safety concerns we are only 
able to provide programming for the days that your student is on campus.  If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s After School Program Site Coordinator, 
Kimberly Neitz, at 990-6659.   

 
 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOUR STUDENT!  



FROM ALL OF BCOE’S EXPANDED LEARNING PROGRAM STAFF 


